
 

October 13, 2019 Girls Basketball Booster Meeting 

 

Present: Scott, Tina, Mary, Ann, Dawn, and Jamie 

1. Finance Committee Report:  $7423.20 checking account, $3052.18 Savings, overall $10,475.38 

 

2. Registration:  4th grade only has 5 girls as of now, we will open registration for another week.  

Scott will also reach out to Megan to attempt to get a few more players. 

 

As of now, numbers for the teams are: 

 

13-5th graders 

11-6th graders 

14-7th graders 

12-8th graders 

 

7th grade coaches requested 1 additional tournament at a B+/C- level.  The board agreed. 

 

Next year, the website will explain what parents are signing up for, for 7th/8th grade.  It was very 

confusing to parents whether they were signing up for travel ball or school.  This was for travel 

only. 

 

3. Uniform orders:  practice jerseys will be ordered through Paul Nievinski 

 

Tina will ask Todd where we order more uniforms 

 

4. Communication:  The board was questioning what we could work on as far as communication 

for next year.  One thing mentioned was the website, especially for 7th grade.   

  

 

5. Practice Schedule:  The athletic director  (AD) hasn’t scheduled a date yet to set up dates/times 

for practices.  Scott will talk to the AD.  It may be the week of October 21. 

 



 

6.  Preseason coaches meeting:  Scott will schedule the meeting after the AD has the scheduling 

meeting 

 

7. Badger game:  Scott will look into setting up  

 

8. Coaches apparel:  There was discussion as to having the coaches pick out an article of clothing.  

The board is still trying to figure out where this will be ordered from. 

 

9. Basketball apparel:  Scott sent an email out to the basketball families.  The deadline is October 

23. 

 

10. 50/50:  Ann has scheduled all grades to work 50/50 at the home games.  All these games/dates 

will be posted on the website.   

 

Tuesday, Dec 3-8th grade 

Friday, Dec 6-4th grade 

Tuesday, Dec 17-7th grade 

Friday, Dec 27-6th grade 

Tuesday, Jan 14-5th grade 

Monday, Jan 20-6th grade 

Friday, Jan 31-4th grade 

Friday, Feb 14-5th grade 

 

11. Holiday Wholesale/cheese dispenser:  Ann looked into prices for a cheese dispenser for the 

nachos.  Board was trying to decide if we should purchase one or borrow Todd’s from Mosinee 

softball?  Ann found one on Ebay for $300.  Board decided to have Tina ask Todd if we can 

borrow his for now.  Ann will set up an account to purchase our own cheese, etc. 

 

12. Hudl Bill:  Due 11-17-19.  Scott will use the debit card and pay. 

 

13. Next meeting:  November 10, 2019 at 6:00 PM at the Brewery.   

 

 

 

  

 

  

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


